
Sunday, July 9, 2023

TheValleyChurch.cc

Weekly Bulletin
TheValleyChurch.cc/sermons

PODCASTS
You can find our weekly sermon podcasts on  
iTunes, Google Play, or on our website:

LIVESTREAM
You can watch and share our livestream every week 
by going to The Valley Church’s YouTube channel.

You can give at our giving station each Sunday: 
We accept cash, credit or check. Or you can give 
anytime online at:

TheValleyChurch.cc

GIVE

Sundays at 10:30am
3836 S Madison Ave, Norwood, OH 45212
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VBS
It’s VBS week! We are pumped to be hosting a church full of 

kids from our neighborhood for VBS this week. If you haven’t 

volunteered to serve, would you consider doing so today? We 

can use all hands on deck. The volunteer signup is in the back 

of the sanctuary. 

Ladies Conference
Valley Ladies, Grace and Truth Church is hosting a ladies 

micro-conference on July 15th from 8:30am-12:15pm. 

Lisa Hughes will be there discussing her book, Unmet 

Expectations, which was placed in the top five of biblical 

counseling books for 2022. Come and learn about how to 

reshape our thinking in disappointments, trials, and delays of 

life through application of truth from God’s Word. Let Debbie 

Haddix know that you’ll be joining. 

The Valley Students Lock-in
The Valley Students are having an overnight lock-in on Friday, 

July 21st- Saturday July 22nd. Event begins at 8:00pm and 

ends at 7:00am on Saturday. See Cameron or Elizabeth Sawyer 

for the waiver. 
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LAST WEEK’S GIVING TOTAL:
$2,626.48

You can give anytime at our giving  
station in the lobby or online at:

TheValleyChurch.cc

Summer In The Psalms
Psalm 56


